
Millard North Band Boosters
Officer Meeting

February 22, 2021

Members Present:
● Sara Mau, Co-President
● Jon Fagan, Co-President
● Kristina Peterkin, Vice President
● Ed Pearce, Treasurer
● Karyn Lawrence, Secretary
● Ryan Placek, Director
● Craig Mathis, Director

Agenda:
● Fundraising Events

○ Big Band tentatively set for May 7, 2021.
○ March-A-Thon will be Saturday, May 15, 2021, 9:00-12:00pm in the Harvey Oaks

neighborhood.
○ Mattress sale will be Saturday, July 24, 10:00-6:00 pm.
○ Drive 4 Your School - Ann Leever will make a contact about this.
○ Give to Your Band - directors in early stages of planning. A day in May is

possible.
○ Warner Park Concessions - summer of 2021. Ann Leever will let her contact

know that we would like to cover concessions for some games this summer.

● Scholarships
○ Five scholarships are available for seniors at $500 each.

Financial report:
● Current bank account balance is within a few dollars of what our balance was one year

ago.
● A replacement treasurer has NOT been selected. Someone needs to be identified and

vetted before May, so that they can be elected at the annual booster meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Karyn Lawrence
Secretary
Millard North Band Boosters, Inc.


